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Comments: I feel that if we are to amend  the current agreement it is of vital importance that we protect ALL the

old growth and mature trees in the reserves.  These trees are important for the preservation of our climate

through the vast amount of carbon sequestration these forests store.  Progress has been made since the 1994

Forest plan was set in place, more progress can and must be made.  Do not lose this opportunity to strengthen

these protections.


